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Gas Line Replacement Scheduled for August 19th in Falls City
(KLZA) Falls City Utilities will be replacing a 6-inch gas main on 12th Street. from Barada Street
to Fulton Street starting the week of August 19th.

Contractors will be excavating in the City owned right-of-way and alleys. Work is expected to be
completed in two weeks. During this time, please use caution when traveling in this area due to
construction equipment and congested streets.

Your cooperation and patience is appreciated. Please call 402-245-2724 with any questions or
concerns.
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